
 

 

 

August 31, 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to Qualicum Beach Elementary School.  Staff is very excited to see you again in 

September.  For Kindergarten students here is a reminder of the gradual entry schedule. 

Meeting place will be in the Multi Purpose Room located near the front entrance. PAC will be in 

attendance with coffee for parents. 

September Plan 

• Tuesday, September 5th – Your child does not attend school. 

• Wednesday, September 6th – If your child’s last name starts with A to J - they will attend 

school from 9:00 to 11:00 (meet outside the front entrance). 

• Thursday, September 7th - If your child’s last name starts with K to Z - they will attend 

school from 9:00 to 11:00 (meet outside the front entrance). 

• Friday, September 8th – All kindergarten students will attend school from 9:00 to 11:00 

• Monday, September 11th – Your child begins regular full days in Kindergarten. 

 

Kindergarten teachers will contact families on Friday, September 8th with your child’s class 

placement. Each teacher will be collecting $40.00 per student for supplies (online option will be 

available, more info to follow). You do not need to buy any individual school supplies for your 

child.  

Please contact the office during the last week of August if you have any questions. 

Thanks, 

Corleen McKinnon, Principal 

Mark McInnes, Vice Principal 
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